
  

  

MY.95PERCENTGROUP.COM, is more convenient and faster for you to find and print 
product resources.   
 
The 95 Percent Group Inc. Products and Resources Apps have been replaced by a new, much more 
user-friendly system that is web-browser based and does not involve any software apps on any 
device.   
  

Your 95 Percent Group products and resources will only appear on your home page of 
my.95percentgroup.com (after you log in with your user name and password), with links to a single 
page for each product that will include all resources related to that product.  
   

Log in to my.95percentgroup.com  

Your user name is normally your school email address, and the password is one you created.  If you 
cannot remember it, please use the “Forgot your password” link in the log-in box. 
  

Benefits of the updated system include: 

• Content is organized and in one place for each product. 

• The system requires NO software to be loaded on your devices (except Microsoft Office for a 
limited number of Word, Excel, and PowerPoint documents).   

• On Chromebooks, Google G-Suite takes the place of Microsoft Office and is able to open 
those files with reasonably good fidelity. 

• The system is browser-based and Chromebook-compatible, along with all other devices with 
a current browser.  Printing is recommended from computers only.  The content is not 
optimized for mobile devices (but should be viewable) and as a result printing from them is 
undependable. 

• You'll be able to download needed files to your computer. Please note that all documents in 
the system are copyrighted materials and can only be reproduced by licensed users. All 

third party printing (e.g., district print shop or outside service) requires permission from 

95 Percent Group Inc. 

• Your 95 Percent University courses will be accessed as before from your Resources and 
Products home page. 

• By controlling the entire system and not relying on other vendors, we will be able to make 
further system enhancements. 

  

What will happen to the current computer and mobile device apps? 

The current computer and mobile device apps will not display 95 Percent Group content after 
Monday, October 1.  All of your content items will only appear in the newly redesigned Resources 
and Product page at my.95percentgroup.com.  There is no need to re-register your products. We 
encourage you to start using the new system right away.  You may delete the previous apps and 
icons from your computer and mobile devices, if applicable.   
 

  

If you have any issues, please contact:support@95percentgroup.com. 


